
 TRITON COLLEGE BOARD POLICY 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES, DISTRICT 504   ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

 

NEW FACULTY WORKSHOPS    POLICY 6190 

     ADOPTED: 06/25/91 
 

 

The Triton College Board of Trustees requires that all new faculty participate in 

workshops during the first year of employment as scheduled. 

 

The workshops will be designed to serve a variety of purposes: 

 

1. Provide an opportunity for faculty from various disciplines to meet and share 

experiences, ideas, and concerns. 

 

2. Provide formal in-service programs on educationally related topics. 

 

3. Provide an opportunity for faculty to become educated with Triton College's many 

support programs. 
 


